
RE: ATDA Rule Proposal - VEHICLE ET LIMITS 
 
In response to the ATDA rule proposal to have the NRC consider the retiring Top Doorslammer 
vehicles in ANDRA competition. To expand this further, I would like to draw the NRC’s attention to the 
age limitations of many vehicles that are either currently competing or in storage with the potential for 
re-entering competition at any time. 

I have been inspecting quite a few vehicles that have been purchased from the USA and have noticed 
that they have ET limits imposed because of their design etc.  

I believe that after speaking to certain chassis builders that this should be adopted in some form here 
in Australia to stop very old cars from going faster than they should and improve the safety of all. 
This would require the checking of vehicles by a ANDRA registered chassis inspectors to give the 
vehicle an ET limit that is safe. 
                                                                              
Regards 
 
Paul Rogers  VIC.13 
 
 


